Jane Buckland

Subject: FW: 24073 RE: Shire of Nannup - Amendment 1 to LPS4 - Lots 125,301 & 566
Cundinup-Dudinyillup Rd

From: Ashlee Rose <ashleer@harleydykstra.com.au>

Sent: Monday, 11 November 2024 9:31 AM

To: Jane Buckland <jane.buckland@nannup.wa.gov.au>

Subject: [External] 24073 RE: Shire of Nannup - Amendment 1 to LPS4 - Lots 125,301 & 566 Cundinup-Dudinyillup Rd

Hi Jane,
Thank you for the update.

The submissions received are noted.

Our response to the DWER submission, which | am sure is consistent with what the Shire would comment being -
should changes to or an intensification of the land use at the subject property occur it is likely to trigger the need
for a Development Application to be lodged with the Shire for consideration and public advertising where
necessary.

We look forward to it being presented to the November 28 Council meeting. Please let me know if you require
anything further to assist with finalising the report for Council.

Kind regards

Ashlee Rose

MY OFFICE DAYS ARE MONDAY - THURSDAY
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